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Dear Colleague, January 11, 2023 

 

On behalf of the Massachusetts Gastroenterology Association (MGA), I am pleased to 

offer you the opportunity of corporate membership for 2023. MGA has continued to be “at 

the table” advocating for the interests of gastroenterologists and its patients. Our 

legislative team closely monitors all legislative sessions and public hearings. MGA 

continued the contract with our legislative consultant, Ed Brennan, Esq and Ronna 

Wallace, lobbyist, to provide support for legislative activities, including issues such as 

step therapy, reimbursement for telehealth services and prescription co-pay assistance. 

 

MGA encourages your organization to join us as a corporate membership at one of 

the  levels offered below: 

 
Platinum: $6,500 

❖ Two Corporate round tables with the board 

❖ Two Educational Programs-Spring & Fall program 

❖ Receive special recognition during the educational program 

❖ Company Logo on MGA website 

 

Gold: $3,500 

❖ Two Educational Programs-Spring & Fall program 

❖ Receive special recognition during the educational program 

 
 

We hope that you will be able to join and support us. The MGA federal identification 

number is 45-4169854. If you plan to accept this opportunity, please complete the 

attached corporate membership form and email it back to me at  

lszymkowski@mms.org. On behalf of the MGA members and  the Board of 

Directors, we would like to thank you for your support of our organization. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Lina Szymkowski 

 

 
Chapter Administrator 

Massachusetts Gastroenterology Association 
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